
 
 

 

• Jazz Lab Band rehearsal today after school! See you in the Band Room! 

 

• Attention All Juniors:  There will be a mandatory information meeting in the SH Cafeteria today directly 

after school regarding the Senior Girls Shirts. You will be receiving order forms and directions about the 

ordering process. Please see Mrs. O’Halloran or Ms. Lee if you have any questions.  

 

• There will be a Writer’s Club meeting Thursday morning in room 241. All eager readers and writers are 

encouraged to attend.  

 

• Babylon Varsity Cheer Clinics: Babylon’s Varsity Cheer Team is holding open gym clinics for grades 

7-12. The first clinic is Thursday, May 18th. For more information email Ms. Bochicchio at 

K.Bochicchio@babylonufsd.com 

 

• Senior Prom Tickets are on sale!!! Get them this week for only $60. Prices go up on Monday! To purchase 

tickets, see Ms. Fama before school, periods 1-4, or after school in the Directors Office. See your English 

teacher for permission slips! 

 

• Any Junior or Senior who would like to come down and sign Doc Malaz’s ‘2023 retirement tee shirt’ 

can come to Room 100 during periods 1,2,4,5,8,9 on 5/16,17, and 18. 

 

• Have you checked out the library’s poetry exhibits yet? Definitely worth a visit, so check it out today! If 

you’re presenting a poem for “Poem In Your Pocket Day”, you must fill out the questionnaire form in 

your E.L.A. class’s Microsoft TEAMS. We’ve extended the deadline to Friday, May 19th. 


